2021 Queens Landing Elections
To all neighbors,
By now you should have received you voting credentials from Simply Voting for our upcoming BOD elections.  If you have not received your username and password, please check your spam and junk folders first before emailing me at bobk@queenslanding.org.  If you have received your voting information but still need assistance, I will be available for one hour after the, Meet the Candidates Night, on Thursday September 30th.  The event starts at 7pm and is a good opportunity to hear from the candidates and get an idea of how they could benefit our community.  We will announce additional assistance times as needed.
There are currently five candidates on the ballot, and all have their bios attached.  The sixth candidate, Tom Harner, withdrew from the election process and was removed from the ballot the same morning that voting went live.  
Dates to remember:
Voting is live 9/23/2021 through 10/8/2021 at 7:00pm
Meet the Candidates Night in the Chester Room – Thursday September 30, 2021, at 7:00pm
Proxys due to the office if not attending the meeting – Thursday October 7th
Annual Meeting and Election Results – Friday October 8, 2021, starting at 7:00pm
For additional questions please contact; bobk@queenslanding.org,  tom@queenslanding.org, office@queenslanding.org. 
Thank you,
Bob Karnei
President Queens Landing BOD
